
Health Camp on Diabetes 

In continuation of our commitment to promoting health and wellness within the REVA University 

community, we are pleased to announce an additional Health Camp organized in collaboration 

with the School of Applied Sciences, NCC and NSS Wings. This event, held on 31st January 2024, 

was conducted in association with Aster CMI Hospital, Bangalore, renowned for its commitment 

to healthcare excellence. 

The Health Camp featured a comprehensive array of activities and services designed to address 

various facets of health and well-being. Attendees had access to a wide range of screenings, 

consultations, educational workshops, and hands-on demonstrations, providing invaluable insights 

into preventive care, lifestyle management, and holistic wellness practices. We are gratified by the 

enthusiastic participation and strong turnout at the Health Camp, reflecting the collective 

commitment of our university community to prioritize health and vitality. The active engagement 

of faculty, staff, and students underscored the significance of collaborative efforts in fostering a 

culture of wellness. The success of the Health Camp was made possible through the collaborative 

efforts of multiple stakeholders, including the organizing committees of the School of Allied 

Health Sciences, School of Applied Sciences, NCC and NSS Wings, in partnership with Aster 

CMI Hospital, Bangalore. We extend our sincere appreciation to all individuals and organizations 

involved for their dedication and support. 
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